
Join us for the free summer lunch program at 
NOPL Brewerton.

NOPL Brewerton
5440 Bennett St

Brewerton, NY 13029

Monday-Friday
July 1st-August 30, 2024

11:30am-12:30pm

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

The program is o�ered in partnership with Oswego County Opportunities 
and is supported by the USDA Summer Food Service Program.

Registration is encouraged. Call 315-676-7484 or stop by 
NOPL Brewerton to sign up for the next day's lunch or 

register for the whole week.

Any youth aged 18 and 
under is welcome to 

attend, regardless of 
county, school, or library 

district.

Where?

When?

Who?


